F. No.T-22012/11/2022-IST/IIPA
Government of India
Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances & Pensions
Department of Personnel and Training

[Training Division]
Block-4, Old INU Campus
New Mehrauli Road, New Delhi-67
Dated; March 14, 2022.

To

{To be uploaded on DoPT’s Website for information of All India Service (IAS, IPS &
IFoS), Officers working under the Central Staffing Scheme in the Govt of India and
Officers of Central Secretariat Service (CSS)/ Central Secretariat Stenographer Service
(CSSS) [Officers of the level of DS/Sr. PPS and above] and also Ministries/Departments
of Govt of India and State Governments and Union Territories. }

[DoPT OM No. 12017/01/2021-TNP(S) dated September 21, 2021 refers.]

Sub:  One Week In-Service Training Program (Off-line mode) on the subject «“Advanced Leadership
Programme for Women Administration” to be conducted at Indian Institute of Management,

Visakhapatnam- cancellation of the program.

It is hereby informed that the One Week In-Service Training Program on the subject
«Advanced Leadership Program for Women Administrators” to be conducted at Indian Institute
of Management, Visakhapatnam from February 28, 2022 to March 4, 2022 has now been

cancelled for the current financial year i.e. 2021-22.
/A

(Rajesh Meena)
Section Officer (IST/IIPA)




